iPhone and iPad Group Monthly Report - February 2025

The main topic for this month was about saving information about websites using the Apple default browser, Safari. This is done either using Bookmarks or Tabs. The first is useful as a permanent record of the links to sites (banking, retail, etc) that are accessed regularly. The second, Tabs, is used to keep a group of sites (research into car insurance cover and costs, for instance) easily accessible until that project is completed when they can be discarded. A bigger subject than it looks!

The next meeting will be on Tuesday 25th March 2025 at 1:30pm at Enterprise House.